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701 Transportation Building, 
Montreal, 9th August 1922.

HERBERT MARLER

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G•G.M.G. ,k.C.B.L.L.D, 
Principal of McGill University,
Sherbrooke Street West,
Montreal, P.Q.
Dear Sir Arthur,

In reference to my letter to you of the 1st 
of August instant as I indicated therein 1 wrote to the Hon­
ourable Charles Stewart respecting the matters referred to in

I now have a reply from the Minister's Secretary 
acknowledging my letter and stating that my representations 
will be brought before him on his return from the West.
Secretary encloses a copy of Mr. Stewart’s letter to you of 
the 29th of June last the contents of which you had already 

placed before me.

such letter.

The

I will follow this matter up and will be very 
glad if you will keep in touch with me so that I can render you 

all possible service. z
Yours sincerely,

1U


